City Attorney's Communication #2019-382
January 9, 2019

TO: John Sfiropoulos
City Engineer

FROM: Tracy A. Lyons, Deputy City Attorney

RE: Resolution — Reimbursement Agreement between City of Pompano Beach and
Sheehan Cadillac, LLC for undergrounding of overhead facilities

Pursuant to your memorandum received in our office on January 4, 2019, Engineering
Department Memorandum No. 19-08, I have prepared and attached the following form of
Resolution:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING
AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO
EXECUTE A REIMBURSEMENT AGREEMENT WITH
SHEEHAN CADILLAC, LLC IN AN AMOUNT NOT TO
EXCEED $140,000.00 FOR THE UNDERGROUNDING OF
EXISTING OVERHEAD PUBLIC AND PRIVATE UTILITY
FACILITIES; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if [ may be of further assistar
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